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In person voting will reduce participation in elections overall and particularly amongst 

homebound and institutionalized citizens. Oregon vote by mail has been a huge 

success. There is no well-intentioned argument for in person voting. It's a clear 

attempt to disenfranchise as many voters as possible. Disenfranchisement is part of 

the Project 2025 playbook and should be rejected AT ALL COSTS. If they had their 

way only free, property owning, white men who would have a vote. They will tell 

everyone that is untrue but look at what Trump said about Project 2025 and the 

current reality. Here we are, in Oregon, debating voting access. This is BS and 

should be treated as such. 


